
From: 
Sent: 25 October 2019 17:47 
To: Communit y Asset Transfer <communit yassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cathkin Pavillion and MUGA 

Dear Foiles 

I am against this transfer if the local community will not be able to access the playing fields 
after the transfer. 

If access will still be allowed when the field is not being used by the Football club then I have 
no issues. 




